
1

Jacqueline Burton

From: Director Karen Goodings

Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 3:59 PM

To: Planning Department

Cc: PRRD_Internal

Subject: Re: Referral: 20-015 ALRSub

I support this application.  

From: Planning Department 
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 2:05 PM 
To: Director Karen Goodings 
Cc: PRRD_Internal 
Subject: Referral: 20-015 ALRSub

Good afternoon Director Goodings, 
Please find attached a referral package for an application for subdivision within the ALR for your review. 

Kindly return any comments by November 6, 2020. 

Thank you. 

Regards, 
Nikita Kheterpal  | Junior Planner
Phone: 250-784-4845 | nikita.kheterpal@prrd.bc.ca | www.prrd.bc.ca
Peace River Regional District, Box 810, 1981 Alaska Avenue, Dawson Creek, BC, V1G 4H8

IMPORTANT:  The information transmitted herein is confidential and may contain privileged or personal information.  It is intended solely for the person or entity to 
which it is addressed.  Any review, re-transmission, dissemination, taking of any action in reliance upon, or other use of this information by persons or entities other 
than the intended recipient is prohibited.  If you received this in error, please notify the sender and delete or destroy all digital and printed copies.  


